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Dear Parents / Families,
This term we have chosen to support the Dougie Mac. | am sure many of you will know of the wonderful
work of the Dougie Mac who provide end of life care and support when needed. Personally, | have

experienced first- hand the wonderful work of this charity one that as a family we will be forever grateful to
as they were there to care, support and comfort in our time of need.

On Tuesday 24 October we will be holding a disco after school. The charge to attend the disco will be £2
per child. Children can wear their own clothes to the disco and can be left in our care but will need to be

collected promptly at the end of their session.

Entrance will be via the large black hall doors and collection will be from the School Office entrance.
The disco will be at the following times:

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 = 3.30-4.30pm
Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 = 4.30-5.30pm
We will also have a small tuck shop on the night of the disco with drinks and snacks from 20pence upwards.

On Friday 27" October we will be holding a coffee morning for parents from 9am -10am in the school hall a
selection of cakes and drinks will be available with all funds raised going to the Douglas Macmillan.

We are also having a ‘wear yellow’ day to support this charity. We will be asking children to come to school
in yellow on this day. This may be a pair of yellow socks, yellow weeliboots a yellow t-shirt or a full yellow
outfit. It really does not matter! We will be asking children to pay £1 to dress in yellow with all funds going to
the Dougie Mac.

We will also hold a sunflower gift stall on the playground at the end of the day.

Thank you for all of your continued support.

With thanks,

S OS2,

Mrs Sarah Clowes (Principal)
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Dougie Mac providesend of life care and supportto
children, young adults, adults and their families.
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